Neah-Kah-Nie High School

24705 Hwy 101 N PH: (503) 355-2272
Rockaway Beach, OR 97136 FAX: (503) 355-8200
www.neahkahnie.k12.or.us

TCCA IT Department

4185 N. Hwy 101

Tillamook, OR 97141

October 10, 2016

Dear TCCA;

Thank you for your IT Department’s donation of 8 Optiplex 980 computers valued
at $100 each. While we are not able to utilize them for our school instructional
applications, we are able to give them to students that need them.

We appreciate your generosity and support!

Sincerely,

Dr. Heidi Buckmaster, Principal



